
To: Neches and Trinity Valley GCD 

501 Devereaux Street 

Jacksonville, TX 75766 

 

RE: Opposition to Pine Bliss, LLC, and Redtown Ranch 

Holdings LLC Permit Applications 

 

Dear Board Members, 

 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the groundwater production permit application 

submitted by Pine Bliss, LLC and Redtown Ranch Holdings LLC, which seek to extract over 10 billion 

gallons of groundwater annually from the Carrizo and Wilcox aquifers. The well numbers are as listed 

in the attached documents (Exhibits A&B). I am a customer of a public water system, Maydelle Water 

Supply Corporation, that produces groundwater from the Carrizo/Wilcox Formation. 

 

This proposal poses a serious threat to the long-term sustainability of our local groundwater resources, 

which are vital to the residents, farmers, ranchers, and ecosystems of Anderson, Cherokee, and 

Henderson Counties.  Allowing this permit could lower well levels, increase pumping costs, and 

permanently damage our aquifer. 

 

I respectfully request that the GCD deny this permit and schedule a public hearing to allow community 

voices to be heard. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

________________________________      Date:______________________________ 

 Signature 

       

________________________________ 

 Printed Name 

 

________________________________ 

 Email Address 

 

________________________________ 

 Telephone Number 
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